BOONE COUNTY, MISSOURI
Request for Bid #: 48-22DEC11 — The Johnson Building Remodel Project

ADDENDUM #3 - Issued December 22, 2011

This addendum is issued in accordance with the Primary Specifications and the Response Form in the
Request for Bid and is hereby incorporated into and made a part of the Request for Bid Documents. Bidders
are reminded that receipt of this addendum should be acknowledged and submitted with the Vendor’s

Response Page.

Specifications for the above noted Request for Bid and the work covered thereby are herein modified as
follows, and except as set forth herein, otherwise remain unchanged and in full force and effect:

1. The County received the following questions and is providing a response:

A. Question: Please clarify where new carpet is to be installed outside elevator.

Response: Elevator Lobby (area outside elevator on 2™ Floor) does get old carpet removed and new
carpet installed. Elevator Lobby (area outside elevator on 1* Floor) keeps the same VCT.

B. West stairwell outside elevator, is there to be any flooring inside door and down the stairwell?

Response: West stairwell keeps the same VCT and stair treads.
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Melinda Bobbitt,
Director of Purchasing

BIDDER has examined copy of Addendum #3 to Request for Bid # 48-22DEC11 — The Johnson Building
Remodel Project, receipt of which is hereby acknowledged:

Company Name:
Address:

Phone Number: Fax Number:
E-mail address:

Authorized Representative Signature:

Authorized Representative Printed Name:

RFP #: 48-22DEC11 1 12/22/11




